[bookmark: _GoBack]Bishop Robson will celebrate a mass for schools on Wednesday 24th of June at 11 am to be live streamed. 
It will also be recorded for later access, but we are hoping that as many of the schools and students at home could ‘tune in’ at 11 am. Please find the link below:
https://www.dunkelddiocese.co.uk/livestream-mass/

